Subject: Retirement

From: Desorae Giles-Smith <dgiles@lauderhill-fl.gov>
Date: November 19, 2024 at 3:49:01 AM EST

To: Desorae Giles-Smith <dgiles@lauderhill-fl.gov>
Subject: Retirement

Mayor and Commission,

It has been a true pleasure to serve the City of Lauderhill for the past 36 years. After much consideration, | have decided
to retire, with my official retirement date set for March 1, 2025.

The City Commission and residents | have had the privilege to serve, the colleagues | have worked alongside, the
experiences | have gained, and the memories created are beyond measure. | am proud of the progress we have made
and the achievements we have accomplished as a team throughout my tenure. In the interim, | will be working closely
with staff to ensure that the transition is as seamless as possible.

Beginning January 1, 2025, | will be on leave until my retirement date of March 1, 2025. The Deputy City Manager
Kennie Hobbs will be the Acting City Manager in my absence. Should you need assistance the Deputy City Manager will
be available to address any concerns or requests.

As both a long-time employee and resident of Lauderhill, | am truly honored by all that we have accomplished and
remain dedicated to supporting the City. | am grateful for the opportunity to have contributed to this great City, and |
look forward to the continued success of the City.

Warmest Regards,

Desorae Giles-Smith

City Manager | City of Lauderhill

0: 954-730-3002 | c: 954-336-1551 | f: 954-730-3025 | dgiles@Lauderhill-fl.gov<mailto:dgiles@Lauderhill-fl.gov>
5581 W. Oakland Park Blvd., Lauderhill, FL 33313

This e-mail conforms to the City's privacy and confidentiality policy:
https://lauderhill-fl.gov/about-lauderhill/privacy-and-confidentiality-notice




